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August is full of exciting opportunities to learn about pathways
and your future! Get more information and register online now:

Open Access College is hosting Careers Month, an event throughout
August for students, parents and caregivers. Careers Month will run
throughout August, with opportunities to learn about career pathways
through on site and online events. Please see the official DfE Events Guide
attached to this email to see what is on offer throughout South Australia. 

Years 10 - 12, Online
Palo Alto Networks, the global cybersecurity
leader, are coming to speak to OAC students
about the ICT and Cyber Security Industry.
It is an opportunity to learn more about the
industry, job opportunities and pathways.

Years 10 - 12, Online
Come and learn about the benefits of
a VET pathway from Harry Sanders,
2021 SA Apprentice of the Year. This
will be followed with information
about eligibility, requirements and
how to apply for a 2024 VET Course.

Year 12, On Site - Marden Senior College
Join us on site to learn about ATAR
calculation, SATAC application process,
admission pathways for universities and
how to navigate selecting your preferences.

Years 10 - 12, Onsite - Open Access College
More information to be released in Term 3. 

Years 10 - 12, Onsite - Marden Senior
College - F4/F5 Building
Join us on site to explore your pathway at
our Career Expo! You will be exposed to a
vast range of university and career
pathways, be able to speak to people in the
field, and walk away with a greater
understanding of future career options.
Parents are welcome to attend too. 

Monday 3 July, 2.30pm
ICT and Cyber Security
Guest Speaker

Wednesday 2 August, 3.00pm
VET Information Session

Thursday 3 August, 2.00pm
SATAC Year 12 Information Session

17th August, Thursday
Senior Years Come in Day
- SAVE THE DATE 

17th August, Thursday
Marden Career Expo
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Years 7 - 12, Online
Broaden your awareness of career options
by being inspired and motivated by
volunteers from a range of occupations and
industries. This will be an interactive
session where you will guess the occupation
of the volunteer before hearing more about
their occupation and pathway.

Tuesday 29 August, 1.30pm
Inspiring the Future


